
 

 
 

October 16, 2017 

 

 

 

 BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 DISTRICT NO. 15 

 WENATCHEE, WASHINGTON 

 

 

 

 MEDIA NOTIFICATION 

 

 

In compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act, notice is hereby given that the 

Wenatchee Valley College Board of Trustees meeting scheduled for October 18, 2017, 

has been rescheduled to October 25, 2017, and the location will be moved to the Lucy 

Covington Government Center, 21 Colville Street, Nespelem  WA. 

 

The work session will begin at 11 a.m. and the regular board meeting will begin at 3 pm 

at the same location. 

 

 

 

 
Jim Richardson Ph.D. 

President and Secretary to the Board of Trustees  

 

 

 

 
The public is invited to provide comment at all regularly scheduled WVC board meetings.  


